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NYS Senate Majority Leader Andrea Stewart-Cousins is distributing masks in bulk to local

community organizations, nonprofits, religious groups, and businesses that are located in

Yonkers, White Plains, New Rochelle, Scarsdale, and Greenburgh—the 35th Senate District

she represents. 

After announcing the program a week ago, 137 institutions have responded and are in the

process of picking up their allotment from the Senator’s District Office in Yonkers.

“As the county begins Phase 4 and as businesses and organizations continue to re-open, it is

important that they have the resources needed to keep everyone safe.  With the governor’s

assistance in procurement, I am proud to be able to distribute this massive amount of masks

to these local groups so that they can protect their employees as well as their customers,

clients, and congregations,” said Senator Andrea Stewart-Cousins.

The requests—both large and small—range from 20 masks for local businesses to 1,000 for

area nursing homes and other large, nonprofit agencies. Churches, synagogues and other

faith-based groups have also requested masks as they look to open up their buildings to

more congregants.  Restaurants, doctor’s offices, and childcare organizations are also

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/coronavirus-pandemic-covid-19


receiving masks, which are washable, reusable, and made out of cotton. They are not for

medical use.   

“I am hopeful that this mask distribution effort will help everyone to stay healthy. It is

precisely because we continue to practice social distancing and wearing masks that

Westchester’s (and New York State’s) active COVID-19 cases continue to decline. We all want

to keep it that way,” said the Senator.

There is a small number of masks still available for bulk distribution. To place a request,

please email mannara@nysenate.gov or call the Senator’s District Office at (914) 423-4031.

Unfortunately, the office cannot promise to fulfill all additional requests.


